
P&C NEWS – WEEK 4, TERM 4 
 

Friday Night HELP! 

Lolly Donations. We need bags of lollies donated by Thursday afternoon for the Movie Night. If 
you can donate, please drop them to the office asap. 

Volunteers. We need volunteers for the Movie Night. We have the lovely Show Dance running the 
Snack Stall & Kate Jones and her team running the Bar, however we do have parents running the 
BBQ, Toastie Stall and the Dippin’Dots Stall so PLEASE, if you can give a little time to help from 
5.30pm, or if you have kids in senior years that are not interested in the movie that can help in 
these areas let me know ASAP, at this stage we have very little help. spotart@spotart.com.au 
 

What’s coming up! 

THIS FRIDAY - 27th October is our OVAL MOVIE NIGHT Fundraiser 

Tickets sold only online - Please book your tickets NOW www.payneroadpandc.com.au.  
Come and see The Lego Batman Movie on the oval this Friday Night. There will be a BBQ, Snack 
Stall (run by Show Dance), Bar (Run by Kate Jones and her team), Toastie Stall, Dippin’Dots, a 
Pizza Van and Coffee Van. Bring your rugs, beanbags, camp chairs and setup on the Oval. The 
wonderful SHOW DANCE and BAI RUI TAEKWON-DO will be our pre-show entertainment. 
Tickets are between $4 and $8 and this event is open to the community, we would love to see 
everyone there to support this PRSS event. 

THIS FRIDAY is World Teachers Day. 

Baking/Cooking/Food donations required.  
On Friday is World Teachers Day. PLEASE help us celebrate our wonderful teachers and bring in 
any baking, cooking or food so we can make a lovely morning tea for our teaching staff. Please 
drop any morning tea food to the office by 9am Friday Morning. Thanks in advance. 

THIS FRIDAY, Bookshop Orders CLOSE. 

You have only until this Friday to order your 2018 Stationery and Books from the bookshop. 
Please go online and order asap. If you miss this deadline you will have to shop for your booklist 
yourself. https://payneroadpandc.com.au/ 

If you can help with packing orders, then please put this date (Wed 29th Nov) in your diary and 
come to the artroom after drop off. Morning tea is provided and we should be finished by mid-day. 

Your bookshop order will be ready for pickup after school on Wednesday 29th November. 

GINGERBREAD HOUSE WORKSHOP Fundraiser 

Registrations close next Friday.!!!  
Please check out www.payneroadpandc.com.au for registration and more information. The 
registration form can be electronically filled out and emailed with payment via EFT or bring your 
filled-out form and the correct cash and hand to the office. This will be a lovely Christmas event 
that is being run at our school, there are house to suit everyone’s tastes and 3 different workshop 
dates to choose. This event is open to the community so get your registrations in quickly, you are 
welcome to invite your family, friends, neighbours, and workmates!  
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Share the Dignity 2017 - It's in the bag! 

Please remember to donate any personal hygiene items or any item that a homeless woman 
would use daily, please drop them into the office. We are hoping to fill a bag for a teenager, one for 
a mother and one for an elderly woman. We are running this campaign until Thursday 16th 
November. Your support would be much appreciated. https://payneroadpandc.com.au/share-the-
dignity-2017/ 

TUCKSHOP DAY AND TREAT TIME - Next Friday (3rd November) 

Next Friday is QLD Tuckshop Day. Please thanks Kirsty and her team for the wonderful job they 
do every week at PRSS. 

Also, HALLOWEEN TREAT TIME is happening after school next Friday (This is also the Sports 
Gala Day). Come to the tuckshop after school and sport to have a spooky treat and thank Kirsty 
and team at the same time. 

Event Snaps 

2018 Leadership Fitting Evening 

 

Thank you very much to our Uniform Shop Convener Lee and her team of 4 Volunteers BiancaE, 
JanelleG, DanaeW and ChantellM for making the 2018 Leadership Try On evening run as 
smoothly as possible. 
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Community Principal for ½ a day. 

On Friday, PRSS was lucky to have Rebecca Lamoin visit for the afternoon. Rebecca spent time 
with the year 5s talking about leadership next year. After a school tour Rebecca had lunch with the 
year 6 leaders, Stephen, Susie and myself before finishing her afternoon watching a poetry 
performance by 2/3G. Thank you so much SusieB for providing a wonderful lunch for us all. 

Dates to remember! 
 
Week 4 (23 Oct – 27 Oct) 
Friday – Wear Red For Daniel Day – Gold Coin Donation. 
Friday – World Teacher’s Day – We need morning tea donated for our wonderful teachers. 
Friday – Prep Grandparents Day 
Friday – OVAL MOVIE NIGHT FUNDRAISER 
Friday – 2018 Bookshop Ordering System Closes. 
 
Week 5 (30 Oct – 3 Nov) 
Monday – Roar Active Program Day 2. 
Thursday – 2M Excursion 
Friday – QLD TUCKSHOP DAY – thank Kirsty and her team. 
Friday – Sports Gala Day 
Friday – HALLOWEEN TREAT TIME – 2.50pm 
Friday – Gingerbread House Workshop Registrations Close. 
 
Look forward to seeing everyone on the oval this Friday Night. 
Thanks for reading. 
Kym Bierenbroodspot 
PRSS P&C President 



Support Services 
• If you are on Facebook, please go to 

https://www.facebook.com/PayneRoadPandC and Like the P&C Facebook 
Page. We keep you up to date with events and important information. 

 
• Check out our Website payneroadpandc.com.au. We have mountains of 

information on how we can support you. 
 

Look forward to seeing everyone on the oval this Friday Night. 
Thanks for reading. 
Kym Bierenbroodspot 
PRSS P&C President 
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